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LOOKING AHEAD  
 

Monday - Wednesday, Friday & Saturday at 8.30am & 5.30pm. 
You are welcome to join us on Zoom (365 293 2397). 
 

 

Sunday 8th November 10am  Zoom Mass for Remembrance  
Sunday 

Sunday 15th November 10am  Zoom Mass for 2nd Sunday before  
Advent 

Wednesday 18th November 6.45pm Zoom PCC Meeting 
Sunday 22nd November 10am  Zoom Mass for Christ the King 
Sunday 29th November 10am  Zoom Mass for Advent 1 
Sunday 6th December 10am  Mass for Advent 2 
Sunday 13th December 10am  Mass for Advent 3 
Sunday 20th December 10am  Mass for Advent 4 
Thursday 24th December 11pm Carols for Christmas (come and 

listen to you favourite carols) 
Thursday 24th December 11.30pm Midnight Mass 
Friday 25th December 11am Mass for Christmas Day 
 

 
 
 

           Winner of ‘The UK's Best Modern Churches’ award November 2013 
 

Next Sunday: 15th November 2020 
 

Mass for 2nd Sunday before Advent 
 

Zoom Welcomer: Mary  
Zoom Screen sharer: Boikanyo 

 

Zephaniah 1:7, 12-18   Catherine   
 

Gospel: Matthew 25:14-30 
 

Intercessions: Julian 
 

Vicar   Mother Bernadette Hegarty 020 3774 6833 
Churchwarden:  Julian Bream   07818 048048 

 
 

DONATIONS gratefully received for our automatic parking 
barrier by cheque payable to St Paul's, Bow Common, Gift Aided 

where possible 
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THE PARISH OF 
 ST. PAUL WITH ST. LUKE    

 

 
 

Sunday 8th November 2020 
 

Mass for Remembrance Sunday 
 

Zoom Welcomers: Cara   Screen Sharer: Boikanyo 
 

Wisdom of Solomon 6:12-16   Mary   
 

Gospel: Matthew 25:1-13 
 

Intercessions: Edward 
 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR:  
Esther Christian, John Christian, Rachel Christian,   

Janice Sutherland, Caroline Mc Greavy, Audrey Mameli 
 Marek Machoy,  Nikki Reyes 

 

 

For our link church of Santa Monica, Maputo in Mozambique 
And for our church school St Paul with St Luke Primary School 

 

 

November Year’s Mind:  Madhavlal Gurjar, John McLean,  
Gerald Walker, Mark Emmerson, Caroline Smith 

 



 

All enquiries to: 020 3774 6833         church@stpaulsbowcommon.org.uk 

Today we mark the national Day of Remembrance for the fallen 

of two World Wars and with the rest of the nation, we observe a 
two-minute silence near the end of the service. Please follow 

words on page 12 of the Order of Service before the silence.  
 

 

 

Meet your PCC 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ed (PCC Sec)        Toni (Children’s Champion) Sally 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Julian (Church Warden)         Safia (Youth Leader  Elaine (Safeguarding) 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Boikanyo (Gift Aid) Cara (Treasurer)   Ruth (Deanery Synod Rep) 
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Let’s use our time in this lock down to PRAYERFULLY 

imagine our future!   
What kinds of worship would you like to see happening in our 
wonderful church building outside of our regular Sunday Worship?                                                      

In what ways could 
our church building 
be filled with the 
life and light of 
Christ through our 
space being filled 
with the life of our 
community, of our 
city and of our 
country? 
Whom could we 
attract to use our 
building that 

provides us with an income not only to care for our historic church but 
also enable us to show the love of Christ in word and in ACTION?  
 

We have received Lottery Funding to employ Spires to engage with 
ourselves and the community to help us develop a Business Plan that 
will not only help us access funding for essential repairs, but also enable 
us to live out our Christian calling to show the love of Christ in Bow 
Common in thought word and action.  Over the next few weeks, you will 
be asked for your thoughts, your dreams, your vision – please respond 
with an open heart and open mind.   
   

A call to prayer during Lockdown: Prayers at 6pm 
• Christians are encouraged to pray daily for a specific area of national 

concern, wherever they are, culminating in a collective moment of 
prayer at 6pm each evening 

• We are calling Christians in the diocese of London to pray on your 
doorstep for your neighbourhood, and also for the National prayer 
points: 

• Sunday – Family, friends and loved ones 
• Monday – Schools and colleges, children and young people 
• Tuesday – Elderly, isolated and vulnerable 
• Wednesday – Businesses, the workplace and economic wellbeing 
• Thursday – The NHS and other key workers 
• Friday – National and local governments 
• Saturday – All who are grieving and all suffering with physical and 

mental ill-health.  
Resources can also be found at  churchofengland.org/PrayerForTheNation 

http://churchofengland.org/PrayerForTheNation

